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October 16, 2012

Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
Suite 2701 2300 Yonge Street
Toronto ON M4P 1E4

Dear Ms Walli:

Re: EB-2012-0002/Ontario Power Generation Inc. (“OPG”)/Application and Hearing for
Orders Related to Deferral and Variance Accounts and the Adoption of USAAP for
Regulatory Purposes

We are counsel to the Consumers Council of Canada (CCC). By this letter we request

intervenor status for the CCC.

The CCC is a non-profit, public interest entity, representing the interests of residential

consumers of electricity in Ontario. The outcome of the application will have an impact on the

rates paid by residential consumers of electricity in Ontario.

As a non-profit public interest group, the CCC has no funds to support its participation in the

consultation. The CCC intends to make a request for a cost award at the end of the proceeding.

The CCC has been an intervenor in many of OPG’s applications and Board consultations and

has in all of those matters been found to be eligible for cost awards.

The CCC will be represented, in the Consultation, by the writer, or by Ms. Julie Girvan. The

writer’s contact information is listed below. Ms Girvan's contact information is: 62 Hillsdale

Avenue East Toronto, ON, M4S 1T5, telephone: (416) 322-7936, fax: (416) 322-9703, e-mail:

jgirvan@uniserve.com.

Yours very truly,

WeirFoulds LLP

Robert B. Warren

cc: Ontario Power Generation, Attention: Carlton D. Mathias
cc: Charles Keizer, Torys LLP
cc: Joan Huzar, Consumers Council of Canada
cc: Julie Girvan
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